
On 13 Jun 2021, at 08:58, David Johnson <davidjohnson8@virginmedia.com> wrote:

﻿Hi James
I am very excited to see yet another great idea to form a new business on
Chestergate. I will give and recommend my support and hope it’s a great success.
Best Wishes
David Johnson
John Douglas
Macclesfield.


